
September 13, 2024


Today, the Sagepoint family is mourning the loss of three of our own special members. A tragic accident 
this morning took the lives of our driver and two adult day services participants. We are mourning the 
losses and praying for their families to be comforted. We also ask that you would keep the Sagepoint 
family in your prayers as we navigate the next days and weeks. 



